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I became VP Operations in January. I would like to thank Steve Knoxx, my predecessor, for all 
the work he put in to keep this theatre going.  
 
In 2021/2022, Theatre Aurora: 
 

• Finished work on the amazing dressing room and crossover update. 
• Had a clean-up day, had a deep-clean in our building, and now has the theatre cleaned 

by a professional cleaning company twice a month. 
• Bought a new sea can container and were able to clean out the basement room under 

the stage. 
• Was given a donated garbage bin for disposal of large items. 
• Painted and refreshed FOH area and washrooms. 
• Had a full Fire Inspection and have made much-needed repairs and updates to our 

building making it safer and in compliance with fire regulations and insurance. 
• Replaced lighting in our lobby as needed. 
• Worked with the Town of Aurora to guarantee a lease until 2031. 
• Had our front gardens professionally landscaped. 
• Will be renewing our lobby in August/September, including installing a new accessible 

washroom, updating our accessible spaces in the theatre, and installing a new floor, all 
thanks to a grant from the Ontario Trillium Foundation. 

 
We continue to monitor the building for needed repairs and updates. 
 
I would like to thank everyone who helped me throughout the last six months. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nick Butler 
VP Operations 


